
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    
 

JANUARY 
Fri 23rd 

Lunch orders due in 

Sat 24th   

Cross Country Y3-6  

Stratford Recreation Ground 

Sun 25th 10.30am 

Education Sunday St.  

Laurence Church Bidford 

Mon 26th 

Home Learning Due in Classes 1 

& 2 

Thurs 29th 

Home Learning Due in Class 3 

Thurs 29th 9am -  12pm 

Y5/6 School Games  Alcester 

Grammar 

Fri 30th 

Home Learning Due in Class 4 

 

FEBRUARY 
Mon 2nd- Fri 6th  

E-Safety Week 

Fri 6th 9.10am 

E-Safety Assembly 

Mon 9th  

Pantomime Day Whole School 

Mon 16th - Fri 20th 

HALF TERM 

Mon 23rd  

Back to School 

Tues 24th 

Class photos 

 

Class 2 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration      

Assembly on Friday 24th     

January at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 

Emergency Closure 

We would recommend that all parents sign up to the Warwickshire County Council school closures 

notification system for parents. The new system only takes 30 seconds to sign up to via text and will 

then automatically send you a closure alert text once the school has notified them about an emergency 

closure. The new system allows you to subscribe to more than one school so will now be of benefit to 

those of you with older children at secondary school.  

In order to register for the service for Temple Grafton C of E Primary School, text ‘Schclosures 

9373066 ON’ to 07950 081082. To unsubscribe from the service text ‘Schclosures 9373066 OFF’ to the 

same number. 9373066 is specific to our school, visit http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/schoolclosures to 

find the number needed for other schools. 

E-Safety 

In the week beginning 2nd February, we will be having an e-safety focus week in school. All classes will 

be learning about keeping safe online. On Friday 6th February, the children will be presenting their 

learning in Celebration Assembly and we very much hope that parents will be able to come along and 

share in the learning. As all four classes will be involved, and we would like to give as many parents as 

possible the opportunity to attend, we have decided to hold two celebration assemblies on that Friday; 

our usual 2:45 slot (where star of the week will also be awarded) and an additional assembly at 9:10 

lasting about 20 -30 minutes where the children will present their e-safety learning.  

Governor Newsletter 

This week you should all have received a paper copy of this term’s Governor Newsletter. If you haven’t 

seen it yet, please check your child’s book bag. Included with the newsletter was a parental survey, 

your feedback will enable the governors to understand how you feel about the education we are   

providing and help them to plan for the future.  

Truthfulness 
 
Each half-term we select a different Christian Value, which will be the key theme running through our 

assembly worship for the half term and  link into to one of our Golden Rules. For this half term we will 

be focussing on truthfulness and the Golden rule ‘We are honest – we don’t cover up the truth’. 

We will be focussing on: 

 being  truthful in our dealings with one another 

 being true to oneself 

 making informed moral choices 

 
Home Learning Grids 
 
Your child/ren will today be bringing home the home learning 
grid for this term. We hope they have fun completing the tasks! 
 

NEWSLETTER  

16th January 2015 

ISSUE - 2 

Star of The Week 

Yash Thapliyal       Class 1 

Reece Morris       Class 2  

Ruby Brooker-Collins Class 3 

Erin Wood          Class 4 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/schoolclosures

